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A Public Hearing of the Huron-Clinton Metropolitan Authority’s Board of Commissioners for Grant
Applications was held on Thursday, March 10, 2022 at the Authority’s administrative office in Brighton,
Michigan. The hearing convened in pursuance to a legal notice placed in the Detroit Free Press and
Detroit News.

Commissioners Present: Jaye Quadrozzi
Robert W. Marans
John Paul Rea
Bernard Parker

Tiffany Taylor
Bill Bolin
Staff Leadership:
Director Amy McMillan
Deputy Director Michael Lyons
Chief of Finance Shedreka Miller
Absent:
Commissioner Stephen Pontoni
Call or Order

Chairman Marans called the March 10, 2022 Public Hearing to order at 1:00p.m.

Chairman’s Statement
None.

Motion to Open Public Hearing
Motion by Commissioner Marans, support from Commissioner Parker that the Board of
Commissioners open the public hearing for grant applications.

Motion carried unanimously.

4.

Grant Applications Overview

Interim Chief of Planning and Development Jason Bibby updated the Board on the projects staff
would be submitting for grant funding. Mr. Bibby highlighted the location within the respective
parks for each project as well as the improvements requested in the grant applications. He also
said grant application would be submitted before April 1, 2022.

a. Delhi Metropark, located at 3902 E. Delhi, Ann Arbor, MI 48103.
1. The proposed project would make improvements for accessibility along the Huron
River by renovating the site to add a new floating dock system and launch/take-out
area using universal design principals.

b. Lake St. Clair Metropark, located at 31300 Metro Parkway, Harrison Township, Ml 48045.
1. The proposed project for Lake St. Clair Metropark would improve the West Boardwalk
and associated amenities for accessibility using universal design principles

c. Stony Creek Metropark, located at 4300 Main Park Road, Shelby Township, Ml 48316.
1. The proposed project at Stony Creek Metropark would improve accessibility of the
Reflection Nature Trail and associated amenities using universal design principles



5. Public Participation
Toni Spears, Dexter, thanked staff for their hard work on the grant applications. She said she was
glad to see native tree plantings in the plans. Ms. Spears also said she would like to have the tree
trunks protected with fencing to deter deer damage.

6. Motion to Close Public Hearing
Motion by Commissioner Parker, support from Commissioner Pontoni that the Board of
Commissioners close the public hearing on grant applications.

Motion carried unanimously.

The public hearing adjourned at 1:14 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Shoun M CHAau

Shawn Athayde
Recording Secretary



